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A-9A. CROW CANYON ROAD IMPROVEMENTS PHASE 1

TVTC PROJECT SPONSOR

Alameda County

LEAD AGENCY

Alameda County

PROJECT DESCRIPTION
(UPDATED SPRING 2016)

Project A-9a is located along Crow Canyon
Road between E. Castro Valley Boulevard
and the Alameda/Contra Costa County line.

Project A-9a is Phase 1 of a two-phase
safety improvement project along Crow
Canyon Road. Please refer to Project A-9b
for details on Phase 2.

Phase 1 safety improvements include speed
feedback signs, shoulder widening,
California Highway Patrol (CHP)
enforcement areas, and guard rail
modifications.

Overall, the short-term safety improvements will facilitate traffic safety and operations, while reducing
congestion for residents traveling between Alameda and Contra Costa Counties.

STATUS

The project is currently in the Preliminary Engineering/Environmental Studies stage.

PHASING AND SCHEDULE

Construction of Phase 1 is expected to begin by 2019.

COST ESTIMATE AND FUNDING SOURCES

Cost (Millions, 2015) $9.00
Funding (Millions, 2015)

CMA TIP $0.45
Local Alameda County $0.45
TVTDF $1.55

Total Funding (Millions, 2015) $2.45
Total Funding Shortfall (Millions, 2015) $6.55


